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6/3/15 
 
To Whom It May Concern; 
 
I am writing to express support for adoption of 15-Day Language for the 2016 Energy 
Efficiency Building Standards.  The changes, while they do not go far enough to realize the 
full potential of the retrofit market, will definitely improve the situation on the ground and lead 
to an increase in jobs being completed and kWh reduction achieved.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
Bret Walburg 
 
--  
Bret Walburg | BUILDING VALUE ENERGY SOLUTIONS 
Cell: 415-312-5262| Fax: 415-684-7783| Office: 415-481-3674 
bret@buildingvaluees.com  |  Connect on LinkedIn    
 

California Energy Commission

TN # 7 68 

3 2015

DOCKETED


